NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL
MAY 23, 2024

Meeting Minutes

At 7:00 PM on May 23rd Co-Chair Steven Shapiro called the Neighborhood
Council for the Town of James Island to order.

Mayor Brook Lyon gave a brief update on the current events with the Town. She
also indicated that the Town was having “YARD OF THE MONTH” signs made
for any neighborhood needing them.

Former Fire Chief Seabolt gave a power point presentation on the upcoming
hurricane season and making preparations for a possible landfall event. During
his presentation he pointed out that evacuation zones had changed and we
should all be aware of those changes.

After some discussion the Council voted to change the meeting time from 7:00
PM to 6:00 PM on the appointed day. All future meetings will begin at 6:00 PM.

There was group discussion and the meeting adjoined at 8:00 PM.



